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Hello First Graders,  

 
Welcome to first grade!  My name is Mrs. Mor.  I am glad to 

be your teacher and am so excited to meet you! We will be doing 
lots of fun activities this year and learning about animal 
habitats, the weather, famous leaders and so much more. 
 

Do you know that in first grade, you will eat lunch every 
day with your friends? We will have recess and P.E. every day 
too! You will have many “specials” classes like music, art, 
Spanish, computers and library.  Wow, what a great year this 
will be! 

 
On the first day of school, we will be sharing a fun memory 

from our summer, so please bring one picture of a summer 
activity that you enjoyed. Also, bring one recent picture of 
yourself with your name written on the back. This picture will 
be used in an upcoming project.  
 

You will get your first homework assignment on the first 
day of school! You will take home a “Guess Who?” sheet.  Fill in 
all the clues with information about yourself and then, carefully 
draw your picture.  Write your name on the back so no one else 
can see it.  We will play a game during the first week of school to 
see if your classmates can “Guess Who?” 

 
 

The first day of school will be lots of fun! 
 
  Sincerely, 

           
              Mrs. Mor    

  


